## Student Council's April Newsletter

## Thank You

Thank you everyone for donating to Ukraine. We received a variety of



things that we are sure will help the people of Ukraine including diapers, wipes, first aid items, and dental products. Thank you for your generosity.

## **Upcoming Events**

Keep your eye out for more information on these events:

- > 70's Spirit Day Thursday, April 14, 2022 Wear your best 70's attire.
- > PTA's Spring Fling, Saturday, April 30, 2022 Stop by our table and make a Mother's Day card and gift.
- Wear your homeroom teacher's favorite color, Tuesday, May 3, 2022 On Tuesday of Teacher Appreciation week, you will be able to celebrate your homeroom teacher by wearing their favorite color. The class with the highest participation will receive a special treat for them and their teacher.
  - > Fundraiser for St. Jude's Research Hospital, May 2022 Look for information on how you can help children with cancer just by doing math problems.